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Dear Patients: 

 

We hope this letter finds you and your family in good health. Our community has been 

through a lot over the last few months, and all of us are looking forward to resuming our 

normal habits and routines. While many things have changed, one thing has remained the 

same: our commitment to your safety and overall health. 

 

Infection control has always been a top priority for our practice and you may have seen 

this during your visits to our office. These procedures are in place so that patients are safe 

and comfortable during their visit. Our office follows infection control recommendations 

made by the American Dental Association (ADA), the U.S. Centers for Disease Control 

and Prevention (CDC), and the Occupational Safety and Health Administration (OSHA). 

We follow the activities of these agencies so that we are up-to-date on any new rulings or 

guidance that may be issued. The following are changes we have made to our practice to 

ensure the safety of our patients and staff. 

 

 Upon arrival, you will be asked some screening questions and your 

temperature will be taken. 

 When you enter the practice, we will provide hand sanitizer for your use. 

 Masks are required to enter the building, and must remain on for the duration 

of your visit, with the exception of when you are being seen in the operatory. 

 Magazines and toys have been removed from the reception area, as these 

items are difficult to disinfect. 

 Appointments will be managed to allow for social distancing between 

patients. This might mean fewer scheduling options for appointments. 

 There is greater time between patients to allow us to fully disinfect the rooms 

and reception area.  

 

We are happy to answer any questions or concerns you may have about the steps we are 

taking to keep you safe in our practice. To make an appointment, please call our offices at 

the numbers listed above, or visit our website at www.dramini.com. Thank you for 

choosing us to care for your health. We greatly value your trust and loyalty. We look 

forward to welcoming back our patients, neighbors, and friends.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ellahe Amini, D.M.D. & Team 

  


